
 

Memo 
To:   Julia Moss, City Clerk 

From:   Jessica Kahn, Public Works Director 

Date:   January 12, 2023 

Re: Item 9.C: Medical Office Building Project at 5940 Soquel Avenue 

Staff is requesting that this item be pulled from the agenda and rescheduled for the February 

9, 2023, City Council meeting to coincide with the hearings for this project scheduled on 

February 8, 2023 and February 14, 2023 by the County of Santa Cruz. 

Public Works Department 


